
Computer Science BSc/MEng STAT admissions test 2024 UCAS cycle 
 

 What admissions test will UCL be using? 

UCL have introduced an admissions test, the Special Tertiary Admissions Test (STAT), for Computer 

Science BSc/MEng applicants applying in the 2024 UCAS admissions cycle. Shortlisted applicants 

will be invited to sit the STAT to assist with the selection of applicants’ suitability for these heavily 

oversubscribed programmes. The STAT is run by the Australian Council for Education Research 

(ACER). The STAT is an online multiple-choice test of 80 critical and quantitative reasoning 

questions. The test will last 130 minutes.  

 

 Who will sit the STAT and how will UCL use the test to assess applicants? 

UCL will email shortlisted Computer Science BSc/MEng applicants to invite them to register for the 

STAT from the end of February onwards. We will shortlist candidates based on the strength of their 

academic profile and Personal Statement, as assessed through their UCAS application.  

The STAT results will enable the Admissions selectors to further differentiate between the many 
highly qualified candidates who apply for Computer Science at UCL.  Please be aware that only 
applicants who been invited to sit the STAT and complete the test will be considered for an offer. 
  

 Is there a cost to sit the STAT? 

The fee for the STAT is £124. The test fee will be waived for shortlisted applicants who are eligible for 

Access UCL. Shortlisted Access UCL applicants will be emailed an individual one-use code within 

their shortlisting email.  

 

 

https://stat.acer.org/au/information-for-ucl-applicants
/prospective-students/undergraduate/access-ucl-scheme
https://stat.acer.org/au/testing-information/reasonable-test-adjustments

